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Phonics Screening Check Workshop 

 
25th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a Year 1 Workshop on the upcoming Phonics Screening Check.  
The workshop is designed to: 

• Explain the purpose of the Phonics Screening Check 

• Inform you about how the test is administered 

• Provide practical examples of activities you can do to support your children at home 

• Answer questions you may have about the Check. 
 
The workshop will be held on Thursday 16th May at 3pm in the main school hall and will last 
approximately 30 minutes.  
 
The PowerPoint slideshow from the meeting will be available on our school website. 
 
If you cannot attend the meeting and wish to ask a question which is relevant for the whole class, please 
email this to the school office by Tuesday 14th May. A member of the school staff will ask the question on 
your behalf during the Q&A part of the meeting.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Sarah Meekin 

(Year 1 teacher and Reading Lead) 
 
 

 


